
OM'S 
OBSERVATIONS

It's summer time! Be sure to get outside and enjoy the
sun. It is also just as important to stay productive.
There are many summer activities that can keep the
students active during summer vacation. Some
examples are listed further along in the newsletter

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

June/Vol 2

Division 4

Calendar Of Events

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

The Run Down

Contact Me: 

om@ktkey.org

Open Lieutenant Governor position
Summer activities
Club contacts

Here is what will be discussed in this
month's newsletter



D i v i s i o n  L i e u t e n a n t  P o s i t i o n
o p e n !

There currently is a position open for District 4
Lieutenant Governor. If  you want to help your
community and the key clubs in your division

achieve their service goals, then consider applying
for the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to
meet new people, make lasting connections, and

help others around you. If you are interested, please
email me at om@ktkey.org and the Governor

dalton@ktkey.org

Potential Summer Activities

It is important to keep students active during the summer months.
It can help them get a head start for the upcoming year while

assisting the community at the same time. Here are a few examples
of some summer activities.

-
Craft from Home Avalon Hospice Knoxville

 

Newborns in Need

Clean / Maintain local park
Make cards for hospital patients

Hold a food drive to donate
Read to children at the local library

 

Wash dogs for local shelter
Donate books to local library

Hold a car wash
Donate/assist at a local food shelter

Volunteer at a soup kitchen
 

https://volunteerrutherford.com/directory/listing/avalon-hospice?tab=related&p=5&category=0&zoom=15&is_mile=0&directory_radius=0&view=grid&sort=title#sabai-inline-content-related
https://sites.google.com/a/newbornsinneed.org/index/volunteer/our-wish-list


Club Contacts

Having club contacts is the easiest way to stay effective
and efficient. Having club officer's and sponsor's email
allows for you to get the latest information sent out in

these newsletters or other sources. Please send your
contact information or let other officers know to send

their information to om@ktkey.org. 
 

Though the 2020-2021 school year has ended, officer
elections can still be held either over zoom or once the
new school year starts. Please hold elections as soon as
possible so new officers can get in touch with current

officers

Thank you for taking the time to read
this newsletter. If you have any

questions about the information in this
newsletter, please email me at any time.

Even if its not Key Club related, just
send an email over. Don't hesitate to

ask!


